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Hello team, 

There’s not much to report from last week as our team continues to progress the drawings for 

Class B estimate.  

Our electrical engineer was able to reduce the number of exterior light poles to two units, one 

in the visitor parking and one in the staff parking. The lights will be on 20ft poles for maximum 

exposure. This will result in cost savings and keep the parking area sufficiently lit. We have 

attached two images to illustrate this.  

This week we will continue to coordinate and review drawings from our M&E and structural 

consultants and will provide you with an update at the end of the week.  

  

 


